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- Zoya Petrova, soprano (Slovakia), an accomplished opera soloist and composer, 
accompanied by distinguished pianist Andi Duraku (Kosovo), presents a delightful 
program.  

th*14  October 2023,  - Voice of the Roots*8.00pm

(Venue: NATIONAL LIBRARY OF KOSOVO “PJETËR BOGDANI”)

Phone number.: +38346122877; +38349122877

- Ceylan Taci and Astrit Stafai & Friends (Belgium, Kosovo) offer a unique performance 
with mostly original songs inspired by life stories.  

Your presence would make this festival even more special. Please let us know if you can 
attend or if you have any questions.

Kindly RSVP by [one to two days earlier] to ensure your place at PrIVocalFest 2023. 

Warm regards,
PrIVocalFest Team

Contact:

(Venue: DEFY THEM - SUNNY HILL, 8.00pm- ticket purchase)

web-page: www.privocalfest.com
e-mail: privocalfest@gmail.com; vocal.ensemble.attacca@gmail.com 

*Highlights of PriVocalFest 2023:*

- Join us for a captivating performance featuring well-known composers and soloists, 
including Besa Llugiqi, soprano (Kosovo); Albane Carrere, mezzo-soprano (France); 
Pablo Karaman, tenor (Italy); Julian Konstantinov, baritone (Bulgaria), under the 
direction of renowned conductor Mary Konstantinidou (Greece).  

(Venue:THE NEW AMPHITHEATRE OF THE UNIVERSITY LIBRARY)

- Flaka Goranci, mezzo-soprano (Austria), known for her exquisite voice, takes the 
stage for the first time at our festival, accompanied by the Primodern Ensemble under 
the direction of the acclaimed Kosovar conductor and composer, Kushtrim Gashi. This 
opening night holds special significance as we dedicate it to Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month. (Venue: THE NEW AMPHITHEATRE OF THE UNIVERSITY LIBRARY)

th
*8  October 2023,  - Young Artists*8.00pm

th
*4  October 2023  - Opening Night, featuring Luciano Berio and More...* at 8.00PM

We are thrilled to extend our warmest invitation to join us for the 6th edition of 
PriVocalFest, a vibrant celebration of vocal music that promises to be an 
unforgettable experience. PriVocalFest will take place from October 4th to October 
14th, 2023, and it brings together renowned artists and emerging talents from the 
world of vocal music.

(Venue: KLAN ARENA)

- Experience the enthusiasm of young talents from the Albanian lands, featuring Kejsi 
Haxhija, soprano (Albania); Shinasi Ramadani, tenor (North Macedonia); and Harris 
Bajraktari, accompanied by the celebrated pianist Melos Buza (Kosovo).  

th*6  October 2023,  – Kosovo Philharmonic Choir and Orchestra in collaboration 8.00pm
with the Thessaloniki Choir*

th
*10  October 2023,  - Echoes of the Past: Early Music Night*8.00pm
- Ismet Vejseli, tenor (North Macedonia), accompanied by an instrumental ensemble, 
transports you to the world of early music. Special guest, Dea Xhemaili, mezzo-soprano 
(Kosovo).  

th
*11  October 2023,  - Attacca Ensemble: A Resounding Return*8.00pm

(Venue: THE NEW AMPHITHEATRE OF THE UNIVERSITY LIBRARY)

- After a hiatus, the Attacca Ensemble, comprised of 16 professional members, returns 
with a diverse program under the direction of conductor Hajrullah Syla. Soloists 
Adelina Paloja, Ismet Vejseli, and Elonë Sadiku enrich the evening with their 
exceptional voices.  

(Venue: NATIONAL LIBRARY OF KOSOVO “PJETËR BOGDANI”)

th*13  October 2023,  - Zoya Petrova and Andi Duraku*8.00pm

Invitation
PriVocalFest 2023 - A Celebration of Vocal Music
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